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 Anchor Point    
 Bible Church 

Loving God — Loving People — Loving Life! 

Sunday, August 27, 2023  

1 Cor:13:4-5 

 Week 
   2 

 

#1 

 July 9, 2023 
 July 16, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg  July 23, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg  July 30, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg HEROES OF FAITH #4    August 27, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg 

“And the woman bore a son and called his name Samson.  

And the young man grew, and the Lord blessed him.  

And the Spirit of the Lord began to stir him...”   
        Judges 13:24-25 

1.  Heroes are not ___________ just ____________.  

2.  Heroes ‘train up a child in the way he ____________:  

    and when he is old, he will _________ from it.” (Prov.22:6) 

   

3.  Heroes focus on the __________ rather than the __________.  

4. A Heroes _________________ can only be found with the  

    ________________ of the Lord in his/her life. 

“Then Samson called to the Lord and said,  

‘O Lord God, please remember me and please 

strengthen me only this once, O God…’” 
            Judges 16:28a 

HEROES OF FAITH #8   

Lessons from Samson: 



 

 

Offering boxes are located at the back of the Sanctuary OR see the 
church website for online giving options. Scan the QR code to give! 
Thank you! Visit our website - www.AnchorPoint.love  

 

Information For Your Visit At Anchor Point Bible Church… 

1. We are happy to have you with us today.  Please fill out a Connection Card and 
either place it in an offering box or bring it to the Welcome Point for a  welcome 
gift.  For prayer requests or comments, please check the appropriate box and write 
on the back, or use the prayer card located in each pew and place in the prayer box 
at the Connection Point in the foyer. 

2. We encourage you to use our nursery & children’s ministries.   
Our Anchor Kids program is for children ages 4 yr. - 5th grade.  Before the service, 

        please check your children in at the check-in station that is located in the foyer, in 

        front of the office. The Anchor kids meet first in the sanctuary for family worship     
        before the Children’s Sermon and dismissal to their program.  Our nursery is  
        located in the “Harbor” Children’s Wing for babies and toddlers.  You will receive  
        a guest card and number for our notification system in the sanctuary.   

3. As our guest, we hope you feel welcomed and loved today.   Please introduce    
yourself to Pastor Rob & Pastor James, and others around you.   

        And….come back again!  

 
This Sunday: 8/27: 
Nursery:  Emily Huber 
                  Joy Hancock 
                                
Anchor Kids:  Amy Renberg  
                & Dawson VanKampen 
                         
Next  Sunday 9/3: 
Nursery:   Hannah Hodgson 
                  & Avery Hodgson 
                   
Anchor Kids:   NO ANCHOR KIDS 
                        
Cookies:   Ginny Henry 
                  & Darlene Stidham 
 
Birthdays: 
8/27  -  Christian Mohrhardt  
8/28   -  Gary Orcutt 
9/1  -  John McDonald 
 
Anniversaries:  
8/28  -  Steve & Diane Keglovitz 
 

   Today 

   Prayer Team  -  9:15  -  9:45a.m. 
   Worship Service   -  10:00 a.m.  
   Fellowship & Coffee  - After service 
       Ladies Retreat Meeting  -  11:30 a.m. 

We continue our series about some amazing 
heroes of Scripture. These ordinary people 
didn’t always behave well, yet there were 
moments in their lives where they  
demonstrated extraordinary faith.  Join us 
each and every Sunday this summer and be a 
hero to someone by inviting them to church 
with our TrueLife cards!  God changes lives 
and uses ordinary (and imperfect) people 
like these “faith” full characters , and as we 
will see, even YOU! 

 

 WELCOME Ronnie & Jaque Mackensen and Noah! They 
are currently serving with GMI in Panama and are currently 
on home assignment. They will be sharing an update on 
their ministry, and how God is leading them into the future! 

Today is our monthly benevolent offering. Plates will be available after the service 
or you may designate “Benevolence” on your check.    
“As it is written, ‘He has distributed freely, He has given to 
the poor; His righteousness endures forever.’” 2 Cor. 9:9 
 

PROTECTION WORKSHOP (& Refresher) for all children & youth volunteers is this 
Wednesday,  from 6:30-7:30 p.m. This is for all volunteers (yes, even if you have 
done it in the past, we are asking all volunteers to renew & refresh too). Sign up! 
 
Men’s Wednesday Morning Bible Study will start up NEXT week (Sept.6) at 8:45 
here at APBC! Dan VanderMyde has donuts & coffee. 
 

“Bee Mindful” Ladies Retreat Team Meeting  is TODAY  following the service at 11:30. 
We will meet in  the S.I.S.T.E.R.S in Christ Room. 

ANCHOR KIDS REMINDER: There will be NO Anchor Kids NEXT Sunday due to  
Labor Day. There will be activity boxes available or parents are welcome to bring 
quiet activities.  

 

 Plans For AWANA Are Underway!  
We are asking that you pray about how you may be involved in 
this AWESOME children’s program that starts up in the Fall if  

we have enough volunteer staff to serve. Hannah Hodgson is our 
new Commander this year, and we are getting everything ready to 
have a great ministry!  There are a number of volunteer positions 

needed for our AWANA program. Don’t wait to be asked, contact her to volunteer! 
YOU make our Awana Program work and YOU are NEEDED!  
 

 

Speaking of Awana...we are still in need of prize donations to the prize cabinet. 
Prizes for ages kindergarten to 5th grade (boys & girls) amounts $1.00 to $5.00. 
Any and all donations will be greatly appreciated.  You may bring to church and 
place in the designated box which is located in the foyer next to the Anchor Kids 
check-in. Our planned kick-off date is Sept.27th.  
 

Come pray with us in the Book Nook every Sunday at any 
time between 9:15-9:45 a.m. You may share prayer  

requests with our new Prayer Cards in the pews.   

Welcome to 
Anchor Point  
Bible Church 


